
-----Original Message----- 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: I support the DOL retirement advice rule [RIN 1210-AB32] 
 
 
Millions of Americans like me are counting on our 401(k)s and retirement accounts. I work hard to save 
for retirement. 
  
Retirement plans involve complex financial decisions, so like many others, I rely on investment 
professionals for guidance. We should be able to trust our financial advisers to put our interests first.  
 
But loopholes in the current rules make it easy for some advisers to take advantage of hard-working 
Americans and line their own pockets with our retirement savings. This is not right.  
 
I appreciate and support the Dept. of Labor in its "fiduciary interest" rule making and hope this letter 
helps convince you that Americans care about their retirement savings. Just like the self-interested 
advice they give, retirement advisers are fighting the rule to protect the money they make off 
investments that earn them more money, even if they aren’t as good for my bottom line. 
 
 


